
Docket Optical System - Quail Brush Power Plant 

  

Dear Mr. Solario, 
 
The “Quail Brush Power Plant” (11-AFC-03) will not only violate numerous current land use 
plans/regulations but will also negatively impact the tranquility of Mission Trails Regional 
Park (a wonderful asset for people living throughout San Diego County).   Additionally, it 
makes no sense to build a plant that will create known health risks in an area frequented by 
many people and in close proximity to West Hills High School and a number of Little League 
fields. I ask that you please consider the negative consequences of this project and ask SDG&E 
to seek a better location for this plant.   

 
Sincerely, 

Alan Breininger 

From:    Alan <agbrein@cox.net>
To:    <ESolorio@energy.state.ca.us>
Date:    3/11/2012 6:50 PM
Subject:   Quail Brush Power Plant
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